
Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
October 12, 1983 

NG-83-3579 

Mr. Harold Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Project: Duane Arnold Energy Center 
Subject: Transmittal of Emergency Planning Documents 

File: A-221 

Dear Mr. Denton: 

We are forwarding, in accordance with Aopendix E to 1OCFR5O, 
three controlled copies (two to NRR and one to I&E) of our 

r:1 Duane Arnold Energy Center Emergency Plan Revision 

V Emergency Plan Implementing Procedure (EPIPs) Revision 18 

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company Corporate Revision 
Emergency Response Plan 

Corporate Plan Implementing Procedure (CPIPs) Revision 

Insert the revised document(s) in your files and discard the obsolete 
one(s). Please acknowledae the receipt of the enclosed documents by signing and 
dating the section below and returning a copy of this letter to me.  

Information considered proprietary to Iowa Electric has been marked 
with red brackets as specified in 'Mr. Eisenhut's letter of July 9, 1981.  

Ver trul Y urs, 

David L. Wilson 
Manager, Nuclear Licensing 

DLW/RJP/dmh* 
cc: R. Salmon 

R. Portz 
J. Keppler/NRC (1) 

The document(s) listed above have been received by the NRC.  
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